
Annex 1-8



 
 

Reply about inquiry letter 
 

 
Ganzhou Youenjiangyuan Electric Power Investment Co., Ltd., 

 

The inquiry letter you sent on 3 April 2005 has been received. After evaluation, our 

company intents to cooperatively develop Taojiang (Fengkengkou) hydropower station as 

CDM project. We will arrange to contact with you, prepare to on-site investigation and 

discuss the cooperation issue as soon as possible. 

 

Coway International Techtrans Co. Ltd 

15/04/2005 
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